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MSCS BOARD MEMBERS 
Lena Klassen (appointed chair), Willy Dyck (vice-chair) Joel Thiessen (secretary) Richard Kisuule (treasurer) 
Frank Peters, Pete Reddekopp, John Enns and Peter Rempel (appointed member).  If you have questions or 

concerns, please email the board at board@mtscs.ca 

CAASO SOCCER 
TOURNAMENT 

 
Our school is once again planning 
on sending a girl’s and boy’s 
soccer team to this tournament. 
The tournament is on Friday, 
September 27th.  We will be 
looking for parent volunteers to 
drive students to and from this 
tournament, so please check if 
your police check is valid. 
 

www.mtscs.ca  519-765-3555  info@mtscs.ca 

Parent Volunteers: 
Any parents that volunteer 
throughout the school year 
are required to have a current 
police check on file. Forms for 
this are available in the office. 
 

PIZZA DAY 
This Friday, September 20th, is 

our first Pizza day. 
 

October Meal Orders: 
Please note that October meal 
orders will be sent home this 

week and we now added 2 more 
hot meal days.  All orders are due 

September 25th. If you already 
paid for the full year for pizza 

day, you can just ignore that one 
for October. 

Hot Lunches: 
Each week we will try to have 
one hot lunch day starting in 
October.  Order forms for the 
hot meal days will be sent 
home with the students or 
emailed with our newsletter.  
 

Milk Order: 
Students have the option of 
ordering white or chocolate 
milk for any day that they are 
at school. Orders are placed a 
month at a time and milk will 
be delivered to the student at 
lunch time. The order forms 
for milk will be sent home 
every month. 

Fundraisers: 
Our first fundraiser of the 
year is the Dielemans 
Catalogue. Each family will  
receive a package for this 
fundraiser and must bring in 
the completed sale forms by 
Friday, October 11th. All 
proceeds go to year end field 
trip bus rentals. 
 

Gift Cards! 
The sale of gift cards is an 
ongoing fundraiser at MSCS. 
Please plan to participate. 
This is a great fundraising 
program that benefits both 
the school and our families.   

Thanksgiving Food Drive! 
It’s almost time for our annual Thanksgiving Food Drive for Fresh Start 
Maternity Supports! (For more information about Fresh Start please visit 
their website at www.fsms.ca)  
All classrooms will be collecting non-perishable food items, household 
products, and baby care products from Monday, September 30th to 
Friday, October 11th.  We are challenging the students to fill the item list as often 

as possible. Please send your donations with your child to his/her class. (The list will 

come home soon.) 

The class with the most food drive items brought in will get cookies and 
hot chocolate in their classroom.  Let the thanksgiving for our 
abundance be seen in our generosity! 
 

There will be a Thanksgiving Chapel on Friday, October 11th at 2:45, with 
the Director of Fresh Start, Karen Schouten giving a presentation at the 

chapel. All parents are welcome to join us for this chapel! 


